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Examination Update Note 31 October 2022 

 
After carefully considering submitted evidence, and the written and oral statements 
of examination participants, the Inspector is of the view that no further main 
modifications, over and above those already communicated through the hearing 
sessions, are necessary in order to make the plan sound and/or legally compliant.  
Accordingly, the Inspector will not be issuing a post-hearings letter.  The Council is 
advised to finalise the schedule of main modifications and related material ahead of 
proceeding with the necessary consultation, following the processes set out in the 
Inspectorate’s Procedure Guide, and taking into account the considerations set out 
in the Inspector’s closing remarks at the hearings (ID-10). 
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